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My Future in Science Gateways 

 
 As the time draws closer and close to my departure from SGCI-4 week coding institute I 

feel myself getting more and more excited to present the project I was given with my team. 

Through this institute, I not only had the opportunity to engage myself with a whole new 

educational environment. But alongside that, I was able to use the skills I learned throughout the 

coding program to reconstruction a whole new way of practicing and captivating myself to trying 

a new field of study. Because of Science Gateways, I am here at this moment writing about my 

experience here at Elizabeth City State University. I am now able to use the skills taught to me 

through this program such as HTML, JavaScript, Python, Jupyter Notebook, GitLab, and much 

more. I know am able to teach others even if it’s just the basics of what I know. In the near 

future, I do want to continue working with Science Gateways and embrace more skills sets 

revolving around coding skills I gained in ECSU. I am extremely grateful for this program and 

my amazing mentor Tangee Beverly for being by my side and guiding me through the many 

exercises given to me. I am extremely grateful for Science Gateways for allowing me to 

participate in this program. I believe that this program was able to construct a positive impact on 

my road to success and look forward to working with Science Gateways again and being able to 

build my career path with Science Gateways.  


